
JSSG May Report 
 
We have had a very busy month. 
 
The Mother's Day Stall, Canteens, Movie Night and Athletics Development Day have all passed very 
successfully. 
 
At our last meeting we allocated or set aside funds as follows:- 
$250 to Rugby Supporters' Group 
An additional $2,000 was set aside for a shade and shelter project Staff and families have been 
invited to put forward ideas or spend up to $2,000 on a new project or event for the Junior School as 
well as to provide suggestions for spending the $500 of support from the Alumni Association. 
 
We have had some excellent news from the Brisbane City Council and have been awarded $50,000 
as a result of our grant application. The next step is to await the outcome of our application to the 
Gambling Community Benefit Fund. Watch this space! 
 
Becky Mammen 
JSSG President 
 
 


